
Roadway Safety

FRANKFORD AVE ROADWAY SAFETY PROJECT

PROBLEM
This heavily traveled corridor is 
significantly deteriorated and is in need 
of pedestrian and bike paths. 

SOLUTION

This project will include the addition 
of a multi-use path along Frankford 
Avenue from 23rd Street to State 390. 
This project will tie into the sidewalk 
currently being constructed along 
Frankford Avenue south of 23rd Street 
and will provide connectivity to the bike 
and pedestrian features that will be added 
to State 390 with its widening.


